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Building Inspections - FW: 67/69 Danforth Street - Dwelling Unit Legalization & Change of Use
Application

From: Bianca Garber <bianca@portpropmgt,com>

To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov” <buildinginspections@portlandmai...

Date: 5/20/2015 9:09 AM

Subject: FW: 67/69 Danforth Street - Dwelling Unit Legalization & Change of Use Application

Afttachments: 67-69 Danforth App forLegalization of Nonconforming Dwelling Units.pdf; 67-69
Danforth Change of Use Application.pdf: 67-69 Danforth F loorplans.pdf; 67-69
Danforth Plot Plan.pdf; 69-69 Danforth Proof of # of Units.pdf

Attached are materials and documentation for an Application for Legalization of Nonconforming Dwelling Units
at 67/69 Danforth Street (CBL 040-A-022 & 023), as well as a Change of Use Application for the same. Ann
Machado determined the legal use of the building as five dwelling units and one office. We would fike to add
one residential unit and change the office to a residential unit, bringing the building to a total of seven {7)
residential units. Both applications are attached. The plot plan, floorplan and evidence materials apply to both

applications, | believe this includes everything required, but please let me know if there is anything else you
might need. My contact info is below. Thank you.

Bianca

Cell; 207-699-8069

Office: 207-761-0832, ext. 1105
Email: bianca@poripropmet.com

Port Property

104 Grant Street
Portland, ME 04101
207-775-5673
portpropmegt.com
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